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Dear Parents,























22nd October 2015

Parent Consultations

I hope that you found the meeting with your child’s teacher informative; we very much value your input on these occasions for the benefit of the children.   Please remember to return your data collection sheet, even if there are no changes.  Thank you.
Secondary Transfer - Year 6

Just to remind Year 6 parents that applications for a secondary school place must be made by Saturday 31st October.  HCC Admissions team recommend that you apply before this time as IT support on the deadline day will be limited if you should experience problems.  Please note that any applications received after 31st October will be considered as 'Late Applications' and dealt with after all of the on-time applications. Apply online at www.hertsdirect.org/admissions or request an application form from HCC Customer Service Centre by calling 0300 123 4043.

Playing IT Safe (e.safety)

All parents are invited to come along to our e.safety evening on Wednesday 25th November from 7.00pm until 9.00pm.   Topics to be covered are:

· How we can protect our children in today’s world

· Strategies to empower your children so they can stay safe -  ‘Stranger Danger’

· Secrets and surprises (inappropriate touches)

· Learn latest tips for on-line safety

· Practical Tips and advice from one of Hertfordshire’s Leading Parenting coaches

Teaching staff will be on hand to answer any of your questions.  Please complete and return the slip below if you would like to come along.

Years 5 and 6 Young Voices Concert

All the resources for this concert are now on the Young Voices website.  The children should click on ‘Choir Resources’ and use the access code Weare20.  They can then download the music tracks and the dvd of the dance moves.
Football Match

Our team played a home match on Wednesday, after school, against Little Hallingbury Primary.  Our team won by 6 goals to 2 - Very well done!

School Dinner Payments - Second half of Autumn Term

The cost of school dinners, until the term ends in December, are set out below.  Please note the amounts which take into account both the Inset Day and Occasional Day in November.  

Per day

Every Day

Wednesday + Friday

Wednesday

Friday

2.30

£75.90


£32.20



£16.10


£16.10

Wisepay is the preferred method of payment; you can pay via the Northgate School Website at www.northgate.herts.sch.uk .  All dinner moneys must be paid in advance either weekly or half-termly.  If your child is changing their meal pattern for the coming half term, please complete the slip below or send a note to the class teacher.

Autumn Walks Foundation children have enjoyed their Autumnal walks this week and collected a number of interesting items on the way which were discussed later in the classroom.  The Nursery children ended their walk by having a picnic in the park!

Cheerleading Competition
The Cheerleading Team went to Birchwood High School last Friday to take part in a competition against other local schools.  Maya Burli, Year 6, has written the report below:  Well done to all the girls who took part.











Before the event, I felt very nervous because it was my first cheerleading competition that
I had ever taken part in and also our squad only had four weeks of training and preparation.
During the competition, we all felt excited and tense because some of the routines were 
exceptional. As soon as they announced that Northgate was in third place we all screamed
 and shouted because Northgate had never come third place before. After the competition
 everyone was celebrating by doing gymnastics and the splits.         Maya Burli

Parking

After complaints from residents of Carter Leys, PC Siggers, Community Policeman, has requested that parents/carers please park considerately.  Hopefully parking will improve but if not car details and registration numbers will be taken.

The Royal British Legion Poppy Sale

Poppies will be on sale in school after half term.
Community News

Super Saturday - Herts Children’s Centre programme

An opportunity to have breakfast in a relaxed environment with age appropriate toys for 0 - 5 year olds - £2 per family at a variety of venues and dates from 10.00am until 11.30am. Enquiries to 01279 696853 

Christmas Charity Ball

On 28th November at Quendon Hall in aid of British Heart Foundation.  Tickets are £70.  For more information, or to advertise your company, go to www.ajoyevent.com or phone Holly Ludlow-Joy on 07534954400.

National Trust Halloween Crafts and Trail

At Ashridge, near Berkhamsted, Herts, from 26th to 30th October, 10.00am until 4.00pm Visitor Centre on Monument Drive, HP4 1LT for creepy craft activities and more, £2 per child.  Go to www.nationaltrust.org.uk/ashridge or phone 01442 851227
Stansted Ballet - Free Trial

Usually £4 per class, try it free on Tuesday 3rd November at 3.45pm for new ballerinas from 3-5 years at Mountfitchet Romeera Leisure Centre, CM24 8TZ.  Pre-Primary Ballet Classes 3.45pm-4.15pm.  For enrolment enquiries please e.mail cressymw@hotmail.co.uk or phone 07788561175.
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
School Dinner Payments - Second half of Autumn Term 2015
Child’s name _________________________________________________
Class ______________________

My child will be:

a)
Having school meals every day 
□


d) Wed and Fri meals
□

b)
Having Wed Roast only

□


e) a home packed lunch
□

c)
Having Friday Favourites only
□

-----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Parents’ e.safety evening on Wednesday 25th November 

from 7.00pm until 9.00pm.

I/We would like ______________ seats for the e.safety evening.  

My child __________________________________________ is in Class _____________________

Signed    __________________________________________



